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- David Grace

From:  Malcolm Tultle [mtuttle@queensliandracing.com.au}
Sent:  Monday, 17 November 2008 4:16 PM

To: Dravid Grace

Subject: opinion

David
| have reviewed the draft opinion that was lhe subject of our meeting this morning and subject to the couple of

matters raised this morning have no further comments and look forward to recieving the final opinion as soon

as possible.
Regards mal.
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